
 
 

 
 

25th February, 2020 

 

World Book Day  

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 
Next week is World Book Day, to celebrate there will be different activities 
throughout the week.  
 
 
On Monday 3rd March author Steve Webb will host an assembly in the morning. Later 
in the day he will be visiting different classes to lead writing workshops. If you have 
any of his books you can bring them in to be signed on the day.  
 
 

On Tuesday 4th March Year 5 will be turning our hall into a Waxworks Museum for our Non-Fiction day! 
The children have been busy researching famous inspirational people who they will bring to life. All the 
classes will visit the museum throughout the day. Parents and Carers are invited to visit from 9:15am – 
11:15am and 1:15pm – 2:45pm. If you are visiting the museum and have children who are not in Year 5 you 
will be able to collect them from class and visit together.  

 

On Wednesday 6th March as part of our Year of the Word celebrations the 
children will be focusing on the greatest book of all - The Bible. During the 
day the children will bring different stories from the Bible to life. 

 

On Thursday 5th March all children are invited to take part in a book swap. Please send 
any unwanted books into school. The children can then attend the book swap and will 
come home with a different book to enjoy.  



 
 

 
 

On Friday 6th March all children are invited to attend school dressed as a book character and bring their 
favourite book to school.  
 
Throughout this half term we are also looking for ‘Mystery 
Readers’ to come into school to read a story to a class. The 
class will not be told who is visiting, we will ask you to provide 
some fun facts about yourself so the class teacher can read 
them to the children throughout the day to encourage them to 
guess who the ‘Mystery Reader’ could be. If you are interested 
in being a ‘Mystery Reader’ please speak to your child’s class 
teacher.  

Remember it’s a secret so don’t let the children know if you are coming in to read!  

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Miss E Simmons 
Acting Deputy Headteacher  
 


